Minutes of the

15t meeting of the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) during the A.Y. 2023-
24. held on Wednesday, the 15 May, 2024 at 10:30 a.m. in the Child Rights Centre,

Administrative Block of the University.

Following members were present:

1. Prof. (Dr.) Faizan Mustafa — (In Chair)
2. Prof. (Dr.) Manoj Kumar Sinha — Attended through online
3. Prof. (Dr.) S.P. Singh

. Prof. (Dr.) Ajay Kumar

. Dr. P.P. Rao

. Dr. Manoranjan Kumar
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7. Dr. Peter Ladis F.
8. Ms. Sugandha

9. Dr. Md. Safiullah

10.Dr. Kirti

11.Dr. Amit Jain

12.Mr. Y.K. Gautam

13.Dr. Sudhanshu Kumar — Attended through Online

The Vice Chancellor welcomed the members of the IQAC who joined online and
also those who were physically present. The Vice Chancellor placed on record the
appreciation of the outgoing chairperson of IQAC, Hon’ble Justice (Retd.) Smt.

Mridula Mishra and the former Registrar, Mr. M.P. Srivastava for their contribution.

Thereafter the agenda items were taken up for consideration:

[. Minutes of the last IQAC meeting held on 25.05.2023 and the action taken
report were read and approved.
2. The Cell approved the modification in the scheme of credits of various

courses of the One Year LL..M. Programme with cffect from the A.Y. 2024-25
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and recommended the same for the approval to the governing bodies of the

University.

3. The Cell approved and recommended the partial amendments in the
Academic Regulations for the 5 Year Law Course leading to the award of
B.A.. LL.B. (Hons.) and B.B.A., LL.B. (Hons.) Degree to adopt the scheme
of elective courses and Honours in general Law instead of subject specitic
Honours to the governing bodies of the University.

4. The IQAC authorized the Vice Chancellor of the University to finalize the
format of the feedback form for the collection of Employer’s feedback on
syllabus.

5. The IQAC authorized the Vice Chancellor to suggest the names of Professors
for conducting the Academic Audit of the University.

6. The IQAC members took note of the reported items.

7. The IQAC approved and recommended to the governing bodies of the

University the partial amendments in the Ph.D./D Phil-General Regulations.

The meeting ended with the vote of thanks to the members by the Vice Chancellor.

Coordinator Chairperson




